Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, Jan. 17, 1983

Present, Leslie MacNeil, Chairman, John Jones, Katherine M. Ring.
Selectmen met at 7:30, signed checks.

Brian Brown, Police Chief, gave a weekly report, all is well. Budget
was discussed.

George Cole, Road Agent, discussed budget.

Mr.Erwin LaChute of Hillsboro Selectmen's office was in. They were not
working on the problem of the solid waste.

Greg Goff talked about the old fire house. Will need a complete unit.
Same Size burnée. Furnace will heat. Will check with Tim Dendison - to
see the maps of the sewer installation.

A letter to go out to Mr. Watterson asking him to come in to discuss
the tax abatement on the land use.
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